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Motions

                                


                               Proposal for future work programme (on-going)
 Improvement of  member presentation facts as hotline for intense working strategy
It is one of the indispensable impacts to translate the FIMITIC membership activities into the bilaterial and multilateral working strategy. The standing communication and transmitted knowledge as well as the exchange of experience of what was done and still has to be done are parts of solidarity between people with physical disability and the civil society on national and international level. 

The questionnaire aims towards better understanding of living conditions of people with physical disabilities in the individual FIMITIC member countries.  The member presentation concepts together with some good tabled examples will serve to learn from each other and to develop a practical and vivid basic feature for the future working programme of FIMITIC. 

The interim questionnaire evaluation shall be already presented at the forthcoming FIMITIC Delegates´ Conference 2005 but the action shall continue towards research output and creation of sustainability and a more inclusive society for people with physical disability.


